
Expression of Solidarity form ver.di Germany to our colleagues in Puerto Rico 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The trade union ver.di and in particular the ver.di members at Lufthansa Technik in 
Germany support you in your fight for a collective labor agreement. 
 
It is unacceptable that a German company wants to impose worse conditions for 
employees outside of Germany. We stand for good working conditions all over the world 
and send you our solidarity greetings. 
 
As you can see in the photo below, our union representatives from Hamburg at the 
headquarters of Lufthansa Technik wish you much strength and perseverance.  
 
In the last few days, we have also made it clear to management that we cannot accept 
that your overtime compensation should not be paid in accordance with the rules and 
that you should receive lower pay rises than colleagues elsewhere. 
 
Hang in there, we stand by your side! 
 
Christine Behle, vice chair ver.di and the ver.di members of Lufthansa Technik 
 
 
 

 


